
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drop Box  

A drop box is available for check payments only and is located in the driveway between City Hall 

and Veterans’ Memorial Park. Any payments dropped off in the drop box after office hours on 

the last day of the month will be considered late and interest and/or penalties will be charged. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Planning is bringing the future 

into the present so that you can  

do something about it now.  

~Alan Lakein~ 


